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Pfizer Cordially Invites You to Attend

An Informational Program

Featuring

Eric S Kirschner, MD
ICU Medical Director
St. Rita's Medical Center
Pneumococcal Pneumonia and Invasive Disease in Adults: Help Protect Patients Aged 65+ in Your Practice

Thursday, March 19, 2015
6:00 PM Registration
Dinner and Presentation to Follow

McCormick & Schmick's Seafood Restaurant
3965 New Bond Street
Columbus, OH 43219
(614) 476-4500
Hosted by Danielle   Auld
Please RSVP via our Registration Portal at:
www.pfizerrsvphcp.com
or 
via phone (800) 292-6204
Please reference Meeting ID#EZ25391061

If you plan to attend, kindly make every effort to arrive by the designated start time and to remain through the duration of the program.  Please be advised that late arrivals may be prohibited from participating in the event.
Notice: This event is conducted in accordance with the PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals (HCPs) and is limited to invited HCPs and appropriate HCP staff.  Attendance by guests or spouses is not appropriate. In addition, Pfizer policy prohibits attendance by HCPs who practice in a specialty for which the relevant Pfizer product does not have an FDA approved indication. 

State and Federal Employees: State and federal laws and regulations may limit your ability to receive meals. By attending this event, you confirm that you have obtained any necessary approvals from your employer.
Public Disclosures: The cost of meals provided to U.S. HCPs is subject to Pfizer’s national public disclosure policy as well as applicable state and federal law such as the National Physician Payment Transparency Program (otherwise known as “Sunshine”). Pfizer's disclosure allocates the cost of meals equally across all attendees who have not opted out of receiving a meal or have consumed a meal regardless of opt-out status.  

State Law Restrictions: Regardless of where you practice or reside, if you are an HCP who is licensed in Vermont or Minnesota, or an employee/agent of a Vermont HCP (e.g., PAs, non-prescribing nurses, etc.), you may not attend this event.  If you are an HCP licensed in Massachusetts, or an employee or agent of a Massachusetts HCP, you may only attend if this event is being conducted at an in-office or in-hospital setting or, for out-of-office programs, only if the event is being conducted within the state of Massachusetts.
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